

11st September 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

Yours sincerely

Year 11 Expectations Evening – Thursday 21st September

We would like to welcome all parents and carers of Year 11 students to an important information evening on Thursday 21st September at 6.30pm. The aim of this evening is to provide you with information about Year 11, such as key dates and the ways that we can work together to support your child in achieving the best they can in their GCSE examinations.

The evening will consist of information about exam dates, controlled assessments, revision support and study skills sessions throughout the year. A variety of key staff will be available to answer any questions that you may have.

The first GCSE exams are towards the end of this term and we will be providing information, resources and personalised revision for you to be able to support your child effectively for these.

If you are able to attend, please complete the below slip and return it to your child's form tutor.

We look forward to meeting you at this important event.

Signed______(Parent/Carer)

Mel Thomas & Owen Morgan

I/We Parent/Carer of _____ will/will not be attending the Year 11 Expectations

Evening on Thursday 21st September 2017. (please delete as appropriate)